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The University of Alberta Libraries provides a guide for Open Educational Resources and an OER publishing service, as well as, its own Pressbooks instance.
Launched in November 2017, the University of Alberta OER (Open Educational Resources) Awards are funded by an endowment fund through the Provost's Office and from the University of Alberta Libraries. $75,000 has been allocated for the 2018/19 and 2019/20 academic years to support the use of OER to benefit teaching and learning through increasing access and discoverability of learning resources and contributing to student cost savings. More information on open education and OER can be found here 
In addition to hosting a range of events during open education week, UofA Libraries and the Centre for Teaching and Learning have continued to respond to faculty requests by offering OER-specific workshops on topics related to finding, using, adapting, and sharing OER.
Since the conclusion of provincial OER funding in July 2017, the University of Alberta Libraries (UAL) has been investigating how OER fits alongside existing services and infrastructure around open access publishing. In 2018, the UAL established a Library Publishing and Digital Production portfolio within libraries where OER is a priority. In 2018, the UAL also piloted and launched an OER publishing service for the University of Alberta. Current efforts are focused on collaborating with a newly formed provincial OER technology and infrastructure working group (co-chaired by UofA and MRU) to pilot and propose a service model for OER publishing for the province of Alberta, hosted by the University of Alberta Libraries.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Also of relevance to Alberta is the passing of Bill 19: Act to Improve the Affordability and Accessibility of Post-secondary Education (more here).

